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Public Works Report for the month of March 2020

The month began with the set up and removal of all of the election equipment at the polling locations.
The Public Works Department continues to empty garbage and recycling at all of the city properties. With the
snow melting, all of the parks have been picked of garbage and debris.

With the Coronavirus pandemic, all of the playground equipment has been taped off or removed. Sewer cleaning
was started however; it has been put on hold due to the Corona Virus precautions.

On March 6, the Spring weight restrictions were posted on all city streets and is in conjunction with the State and
County. The Public Works Department has been out replacing broken and missing signs that have been damaged
or missing from the winter. We have been out patching some potholes with hot mix that is purchased from the

City of St Paul. We are also fixing sod damage that occurred in the winter when plowing and along the sidewalks.

The Public Works Department has done some tree trimming and stump grinding at Triangle Park and at the
parking lot on Buchanan. We are working on our summer equipment, oil changes, replacing broken parts and

welding on equipment.

| have been overseeing the Garfield Pond Improvement project and | was on vacation for the first two weeks of
March.

This concludes my monthly report and | would be happy to answer any questions.

City of Spring Lake Park
1301 81st Avenue NE | Spring Lake Park, MN 55432
P) 763-784-6491 F) 763-792-7257

www.slpmn.org


http://www.slpmn.org/




	Blank Page



